Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION
Florida’s Office of Early Learning
RULE NO.
RULE TITLE
6M-4.630
School Readiness Provider Monitoring Tool

The Office of Early Learning announces the CANCELLATION of workshops to which all persons are invited.

DATES AND TIMES: CANCELLED – Wednesday, January 28, 2015, 10:30 a.m. – 12:00 Noon; Thursday, January 29, 2015, 10:30 a.m. – 12:00 Noon
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: Standardized procedures for monitoring school readiness providers and the incorporation of a standard monitoring tool to be used by the early learning coalitions The workshops have been rescheduled for Tuesday, February 3, 2015, 10:00 a.m. – 11:30 a.m. or at the conclusion of business, whichever is earlier, and Wednesday, February 4, 2015, 1:00 p.m. – 2:30 p.m. or at the conclusion of business, whichever is earlier; notice of the new times will be published in the Florida Administrative Register.

For more information, you may contact: Reginal Williams, 250 Marriott Drive, Tallahassee, FL 32399, (850)717-8550 or email: reginal.williams@oel.myflorida.com.
